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          What’s on at WNC             Inside this issue

–  What’s On.                                               
–  Te Marua Pioneer Village Rally.                              
–  Photo Display.                                                           
–  Congress Celebration.          
–  Anniversary Weekend Activities.                            

Each Saturday Evening        BYO BBQ Dinner    
Gather at the BBQ at 5pm             
BYO Food & Drinks

Each Sunday Afternoon       Afternoon Tea 3pm    
Listen for the bell & meet on the deck.

January            

Sat 21st – Mon 30th   NZNF gonatural Week 

Sat 21nd    Congress Celebration Drinks 5pm                  
followed by BYO BBQ. 

Sun 22nd    2017/18 NZNF Rally Meeting  4pm              
For all interested in being involved.     

Sun 22nd    Club Spit Roast Dinner  6:30pm r.s.v.p. to Ken    
kmercer @slingshot.co.nz or call 021 1525940 

February            

Sun 5th         Open Day 2pm-4pm

Sun 12th      Club Committee Meeting 1pm                   
(all members welcome to attend)  

Be Careful With The Gate

Can everyone please be careful when using the gate, it can
be easily broken & is expensive to repair.  

DO NOT climb over it under any circumstances.

If you have mislaid the gate number, please ring the club 
phone (027 330-6212). The holder of the phone can 
organise for someone on the grounds to open the gate or 
for it to be opened remotely.

Postal Address: 20 Molloys Rd, Upper Hutt 5018     
Club Phone:  027 330 6212                     
Web Site: www.wellingtonnaturists.co.nz               
Facebook: 
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Wellington-
Naturist-Club/117328105044719  

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Wellington-Naturist-Club/117328105044719
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Wellington-Naturist-Club/117328105044719
http://www.wellingtonnaturists.co.nz/


Just a short note from me as I am still on holiday and only have my cell phone.

The AONC rally was great and as usual meet lots of old friends and of course new ones. We will bring back some new 
ideas for our rally. We were 11 strong from Wellington so put on a good promotion in the way of a dress up and speech 
on there dinner evening. This was received well. Murray has received quite a few registrations so far and there is a lot 
of interest.
Our next major event is of course the Congress celebration on the Saturday and the spit roast roast on Sunday of 
Wellington anniversary weekend. I hope to catch up with you all then.
We will have several Kubb sets soon as this new sport was very popular at AONC. I will get courts marked on my return. 
AONC had 4 courts.
We will have several new projects for 2017 to continue our club spruce up but more about that later.
I hope 2017 is a great year for you all and bring on a real summer.
Cheers. 
Ken.

                              From The Chair                                               



 

The Nude Orleans rally held at AONC has just finished, and now we are thinking about the Te Marua 
Pioneer Village Rally to be held at the Wellington Naturist Club December 28, 2017 thru January 3, 2018.
The WNC rally web site is up and running and there is the online registration form, a hard-copy 
registration form to download if you need to, and a draft programme. The programme will be regularly 
updated as/if changes are made to it.                                                                                
Registrations are now open; a few have already started flooding in after the interest shown at AONC.      
If you need any further information please don’t hesitate to get in contact with me.                          
Email muza01@xtra.co.nz or cell (027) 664-5526.                                                                             
The URL for the rally web site is: http://www.wellingtonnaturists.co.nz/2017rally.html

Cheers Murray

    to the following new members:-

     Murray & Sarah from Aotea
                                    
    We hope you have a long and enjoyable 

association with the club.      
  

Photo Display

We are going to have a photo display of what naturists do in their club 
uniform.                                                                                               
We would like to invite club members to display their photos taken 
during their holidays or at home. There is a limit of 3 photos per 
person. The photo's will be displayed in the hall on the weekend of 
26th March 2017. Setting up will start on Friday 24th March, with 
Saturday 11am the closing time for entries.                                      
Photos are to be 5x7in. People displayed are to sign on the back of 
the photo and the photographer named. Unaccepted photos will be 
destroyed.                                                                                           
For further info please contact Rob V or  Helen T ph. 021 1094 840 or 
e-mail ellotomo@live.com  
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